

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 23, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Lauretta Archibald 2428 S. 63rd St. West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Archibald:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 9, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 23, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File021409